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Greetings to one and all,

Much has happened since my 
Spring column. My wife 
Marilyn had spinal fusion 
surgery and a corneal 
replacement in both eyes. 
She had top notch surgeons 
for both her eyes and her 
back and as you can SEE, 
she’s BACK in action!!

Some things can’t be fixed 
and sometimes there’s 
nothing anyone can do about 
it. I lost my father, Wilbur 
Good, to cancer on May 15th. 
He lived a fruitful life full of 
wonderful memories and 
service. He is missed by all 
who knew him. 

One month before losing Dad, we lost another close 
friend and avid rider, Ozzie DeLong. I’m not sure if I 
would still be riding today if not for Ozzie. I know I 
wouldn’t be a proud Goldwing owner. My bike, “Big 
Red”, was Ozzie’s favorite motorcycle out of the 30+ 
bikes and trikes he owned in his lifetime. I inherited 
his bike when he turned 80 and moved to 3 wheels. 
Oz was a million mile plus rider and an inspiration to 
all who knew him. There is a photo tribute to Ozzie 
and his time with Chapter T on page 12. 

I reached a milestone this year! I am now a Charter 
Life Member of the AMA. That means 25 
consecutive years of membership. They sent me a 
patch, sticker and pin as well. The AMA supports 
motorcycling and motorcyclists from your backyard 
to Washington DC. I encourage any and all of you to 
join. 

Buckeye Rally was a lot of fun and we include some 
pictures for you to enjoy. We have many events 
coming up so watch your emails. Enjoy the heat!

                  Your director,

                Ron Good


